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It’s that time of year when the first blush of spring makes us want to get out and about to spend time in 
the outdoors. Last Saturday, March 25th , Mrs. Morse and the FEEF foundation hosted a spring picnic to 
thank its supporters and volunteers who have given of their time and heart to help advance its mission to 
empower youth and families through education. 
 

 
 
The picnic was planned for outdoors, but rain and stronger than usual winds, moved us indoors where 
tables were set up for over 100 people. After a short introduction of FEEF’s history and background and 
current activities by President Morse and Mrs. Iseda, everyone enjoyed the delicious foods with 
international flavors. There was Korean, American, Spanish, Filipino, etc.  including yummy cakes and 
deserts. There was also so much warmth and family spirit in the room highlighted by an entertainment 
provided by everyone through a Talent Contest from kindergarten to college and adults level. Various 
prizes were presented by Mrs. Morse to all participants. Thank you again to all the families for their 
participation and contribution in making this picnic get-together a warm welcome to Spring for everyone! 
 
 


